
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 4/17/2014 6:00:11 AM
To: sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Singh, Sumeet

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772)
Bcc:
Subject: Next Wednesdau

Sunil
Just fyi, Ken Bruno and Steve Haine (maybe others) are coming to San Ramon Wed afternoon at 1:00 to talk 
about the tree root studies. One of our study consultants will be there .

You're welcome to attend. You'll already be at Bishop Ranch :)

Laura
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